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February 11, 2022 
 
Honorable Members of the Senate Education Committee, 
 
We are writing today to ask that you vote to fully fund Iowa public schools through a 
Supplemental State Aid (SSA) amount of 5%.  
 
The last two years have been incredibly difficult for educators, students, and families and 
as we look toward next year, we all have hope for a return to normalcy. However, this 
will be difficult if funding is not provided at a level that will allow us to continue our 
current programming, let alone grow to meet the needs of our students. 
 
The Linn-Mar Community School District will need a minimum of 5.2% to break even and 
maintain our current programs, services, and commitments to our staff and families. 
Lower SSA funding will limit our ability to maintain services and force us to consider 
cutting staff and increasing class sizes. 
 
Like many public school districts in Iowa, Linn-Mar has also been hit with declining 
enrollment over the last two years. Traditionally, Linn-Mar sees an annual increase of 
approximately 100 students. While we are hopeful for a return to normal enrollment 
numbers in the coming years, funding based on previous declining enrollment, coupled 
with lower overall funding creates an imbalance that makes it difficult to continue 
services at our current level. 
 
Linn-Mar is facing an estimated 9.5% increase in our insurance premiums, as well as a 
mandated 3% minimum for staff wage increases per Chapter 20 of the Iowa Code. These 
factors alone require more than the proposed 2.25% SSA. 
 
The continued funding of SSA at less than 4% will hurt more Iowa students and make it 
more difficult for public school districts to provide the level of education Iowans have 
come to expect. It will also hurt the development of Iowa’s future workforce, which we 
know is important to the success of our community and state. Respectfully, we ask you to 
provide full and equitable funding for Iowa public schools, beginning with 5% SSA, so we 
can prepare our students to be competitive and prepared for the world when they leave 
our halls. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brittania Morey, School Board President 
Clark Weaver, School Board Vice President 
Barry Buchholz, School Board Member 
Sondra Nelson, School Board Member 
Melissa Walker, School Board Member 
Rachel Wall, School Board Member 
 
 
 
 


